

St Mary's CE Primary School Rawtenstall

Headteacher: Mr N Gurman

T: 01706 216407

F: 01706 224759

E: head@rawtenstall-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk

W: www.stmaryscep.org.uk/

'I came to give life. Life in all its fulness'

John 10:10

Friday 2nd October 2021

This half term our Christian value that we have been exploring is:

GENEROSITY

Attendance

Whole School Attendance: 94%

Class of the week: Year 6

Best timekeeping: Year 2 and Year 5

Mathematicians of the week

Reception - Aurora

Year 1 - Matthew

Year 2 - Tauheedur

Year 3 - Joey

Year 4 - Rose

Year 5 - Holly

Year 6 - Mariah

Friends of St Mary's meeting

Thank you to all of the parents and staff who attended the PTA meeting on Wednesday. It was very productive meeting.

If you still have an interest in becoming

If you still have an interest in becoming involved there will be further meeting in the school hall at 3:30pm on Wednesday 20th October 2021.

St Mary's Primary School Harvest Service

We are very pleased to announce we will be holding our Harvest Service in St Mary's church on Wednesday 13th October.

Unfortunately due to the high Covid infection rates at the present time, it is with regret we are unable to invite parents and family members.

Rossendale Hospice Penny Appeal Challenge

This week the children have been provided with a Penny Pinching Appeal box to assist with fundraising for Rossendale Hospice. Please could these boxes be returned to school by Thursday 4th November 2021.

Parents Evening

We will be holding our Autumn term parents evening on Wednesday 13th October. Pupils will be bringing home the booking form for appointments on Monday 4th October.

St Mary's School Council

Congratulations to the following pupils who have been elected onto the School Council for this year.

Reception - Arthur and Maya

Year 1 - Kelsie and Ihsaan

Year 2 - Abdullah and Sienna

Year 3 - Esa and Saffiyah

Year 4 - Mahir and Anne

Year 5 - Olivia and Noah

Year 6 - Oliver and Mariah

St Mary's GIFT Team

Congratulations to the following pupils who have been elected onto St Mary's 'Growing In Faith Together' team – GIFT team

Reception - Sebastian and Aurora

Year 1 - Josh and Ihsaan

Year 2 - Lydia and Hasim

Year 3 - Sameera and Logan

Year 4 - Adam and Nafisa

Year 5 - Aila and Addison

Year 6 - Anaya and Nikore



St Mary's CE Primary School Rawtenstall

Headteacher: Mr N Gurman

T: 01706 216407

F: 01706 224759

E: head@rawtenstall-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk

W: www.stmaryscep.org.uk/

St Mary's Church Events

Sat 9th October at 2pm - Harvest Event

Sun 10th October at 11am – Thanksgiving and Harvest Service

Applying for secondary school places

We would like to remind all Year 6 parents the deadline for applying for secondary school places is the 31st October 2021.

Covid 19 procedures

Please be aware if your child displays any of the following 3 symptoms do not attend school and book a PCR test.

3 symptoms:

- Loss of taste or smell
- Persistent cough
- High temperature

If this PCR test is confirmed as negative then your child can return to school